News from Guarlford Village Hall
On 18th May 2022, Guarlford Village Hall played host to a training session on the use of a defibrillator which had been organised by Guarlford Parish Council. This was delivered by Heartstart Malvern, an organisation whose aim is to save lives by increasing the chances of surviving a cardiac arrest.  Just before the pandemic in November 2019 a defibrillator had been installed outside the village hall which had been generously funded by Malvern Lions.

Twenty local residents attended the training session and were given the opportunity to practice CPR on training dummies as well as become familiar with the defibrillator packs.  
Everyone agreed that the quality of the training had been excellent and inspired confidence to respond appropriately should an emergency ever arise.  

Guarlford Parish Council and village hall committee are extremely grateful to both Malvern Lions Club and Heartstart Malvern.

Heartstart Malvern  www.heartstartmalvern.org.uk 

Malvern Hills Lions Club  https://e-clubhouse.org/sites/malvernhills/contact.php 
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